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MARCH   

Monday 29th Water Safety: Rooms 1, 2, 3, 4 & 8 

Tuesday 30th Water Safety Rooms 4, 5, 6 & 7 

Wednesday 31st Cross Country 9 - 11:30am Eagle Point Foreshore  

Wednesday 31st Easter Raffle, sausage sizzle & slushies 

Wednesday 31st Assembly 2:35pm  

APRIL   

Thursday 1st Subway Lunch Orders  

Thursday 1st Last Day Term 1 - Finish 2:30pm 

Thursday 1st No Afternoon Bus 

Monday 19th First Day Term 2 

Friday 30th  Parents & Friends Meeting 1:45pm  

Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much to the families who have donated an Easter gift for the Junior School Raffle so far. The prizes are starting to 

look really good. If you have not yet returned the raffle tickets please return the book and the money to the office before 

Wednesday 31st March. The raffle will be drawn at assembly on Wednesday afternoon. We will be holding assembly on 

Wednesday afternoon next week as Thursday is the last day of term. Please remember that there will be no bus travel on 

Thursday afternoon as school finishes at 2:30pm. 

Next week will be the last week of Term 1 and there are a number of activities children will be involved in. The last of the beach 

safety days will be on Monday and Tuesday, please check the permission slips on Ueducateus to find days and times your child 

will be swimming.  

Last night we had the AGM for the school’s School Council. Thank you to the members that have worked with us during 2020. 

This was a year that brought many challenges and I thank the school council for their support and calmness. Thank you to 

Heather McKee, Chloe Rawlings, Meagan Bradbury and Shireen Bateson who come off school council this year and welcome 

Tim Hilder, David Ashworth, Robert Driver and Nikki Kleintiz for the 2021 year. 

ANZAC Day this year will be commemorated on the first Sunday in Term 2. Our senior students will be planning an ANZAC Day 

service for the school community on Friday 23rd April. We encourage all students to march with our school in the Paynesville 

ANZAC Day parade on Sunday. We are not sure whether the parade will go ahead this year due to restrictions but I thought it 

would be good to start planning now just in case. All students are able to march with us and younger students are supported 

throughout the march and the service. If you have any questions, please come and talk to me. 

Kind regards,  

Anna Duncan  

mailto:eagle.point.ps@education.vic.gov.au


Room 8  

Quality Learning 

Mabel – My quality work is my skip counting snake. I was proud 

of my counting because I didn’t miss any when I was counting 

by 10’s. 

Becky – I am proud of my Free Write Friday. I was working on 

using full stops and capital letters and making sure I used a 

question mark when I wrote a question. I remembered to do 

all of these things. 

Ava R – My skip counting snake was quality because I nearly 

got up to 1000 when I was skip counting by 10’s. I started at 

341. It took me a long time. 

Lily – My memoir is my quality work. My goal was to include an 

entertaining introduction, which I did. I wrote more than I 

usually do so I was also proud of this. 

Asher – I am proud of my writing because I have been trying 

to use different types of punctuation to make my writing in-

teresting like exclamation marks and talking marks. 

Sunny – My memoir planning is quality because I didn’t know 

what a memoir was and now I do. I was able to plan a memoir 

about getting my puppy dog, Gizmo. 

Isla – I am proud my memoir because I am learning how to 

use paragraphs. I did this without being reminded so I 

achieved my goal.  

Levi – My Free Write Friday writing is awesome because I 

have been writing songs. I have spent a lot of time on 

them. I got to sing them to the class so everyone could 

enjoy them. I was nervous. 

Christian – I am proud of my writing because I am using 

capital letters at the start of my sentences. I am also 

writing more than I used to. 

Ava W – I am proud of my maths because I have been us-

ing tens of thousands and I am really proud of that. 

Jessie – I am proud of my Free Write Friday because I am 

writing more than I used to. I am writing more stories and 

I am really enjoying these. 

Addison – My quality work is my Free Write Friday because 

I went onto the next page. I wrote more than I normally 

would. 

Arohah – I am proud of my maths because I keep challeng-

ing myself to use bigger numbers. I like using numbers in 

the hundreds. 

Judd – My t-shirt is my quality learning because I was real-

ly proud at then end with the colours that I chose. It 

looked really good. 

Manuel – My maths work is quality because I skip counted 

by 10’s on my snake. I went up to 500.   

Declan – I am proud because I am writing more on my own. 

I am getting better at writing full sentences. 

Davina – My Free Write Friday is quality because I have 

been making my writing more interesting and I am using 

more punctuation. 

Oliver – I am proud of my writing because I am on my 4th 

page of my story. It is called the claw. 

Xavian – I am proud of my ‘Get to Know me’ t-shirt be-

cause I put a lot of effort into it and I carefully picked the 

colours. It looks really good. 

Riley – My quality work is my writing. I have been working 

hard at writing neatly and I am proud when I finish . 



VOLUNTEERS  
If you are able to volunteer some of your time to support our school 

please contact the office or your child’s classroom teacher via Class Dojo. 

We are seeking helpers for the following: 

 

Cross Country Marshalls (Wed 31st March) 

BBQ Cooks (Wed 31st March) 

Raffle Prize Gift Wrapping (Wed 31st March) 

Breakfast Club: Monday, Thursday & Friday  

 

Please ensure you bring along a current volunteer working with children 

check. If you don’t have one, they are free online: 

www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au 





 

Subway Lunch Orders Every Thursday 
 

Orders must be placed by midnight Wednesday Night. 

 

For instructions on how to order: 

https://subsforyou.com/#works 



 

 

 

REGISTER ONLINE NOW FOR WINTER FUTSAL COMPETITION – Terms 
2 & 3 

www.bairnsdalesoccerclub.com 

 

Mondays – U12s, U14s, U17s, Men 

Tuesdays – U10s, Women 

Team Allocation nights - Monday April 19 & Tuesday April 20 

 

MINIROOS Ages 4-8 -Various days and locations 

Go to www.miniroos.com.au, click on Where Can I Play? Select Aldi 
MiniRoos Kick-off, Search by Postcode, Select Bairnsdale Soccer Club, 
View Available Programs, then Register. 

 

For further information contact the club via email in-
fo@bairnsdalesoccerclub.com 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bairnsdalesoccerclub.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ceagle.point.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C11a87833b5f4444c7b8608d8eefe8366%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637522124995446138%7CUnknown%
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.miniroos.com.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ceagle.point.ps%40education.vic.gov.au%7C11a87833b5f4444c7b8608d8eefe8366%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637522124995456135%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
mailto:info@bairnsdalesoccerclub.com
mailto:info@bairnsdalesoccerclub.com



























